
 

 

 
                   

                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Would you like some help to increase your 
child’s oral nutrition? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We invite you take part in a PhD study 
 

 

Please contact Sarah at 027 931 3551 or email 
s.leadley@auckland.ac.nz for more information 
 

This study has approval from the NORTHERN A HEALTH AND DISABILITY ETHICS COMMITTEE on 14 

NOVEMBER 2014.  Reference number: 14/NTA/162 
 

    

 

 

IS YOUR CHILD 

TUBE FED? 
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